
















































































































































































Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

21 October 2013
Mr. John Greenewald

Reference: F-2013-02554
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is a final response to your 29 August 2013 Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA) request, received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on
29 August 2013, for a copy of a 59-page document titled: “Potential Implications of
Trends in World Population, Food Production, and Climate,” August 1974. We have
assigned your request the reference number above. Please use this number when
corresponding so that we can identify it easily.

We searched our database of previously released records and located the enclosed
document, totaling 59 pages. Because you are entitled to the first 100 pages free, there is
no charge for processing your request.

Sincerely,

Michele Meeks
Information and Privacy Coordinator

Enclosure



